
Job Opening Announcement: Code Enforcement Officer 

The Town of Center is excited to announce an opening in our Public Works Department. 

We are seeking a motivated and skilled individual to join our team. This position offers the opportunity 

to directly serve the Center community, playing a vital role in Serving as the towns Enforcement agent in 

code, building and animal control. It is a full-time position. We are recruiting for one Enforcement 

officer.  

 Applicant must also have the ability to interact with customers and possess good 

communication skills.  

 Applicant must also pass a background check and pre-employment drug testing.  

 The candidate will also be subject to random drug testing.  

 The job description and the application is on the Towns website, 

https://townofcenter.colorado.gov.  

 Please submit your application to Town Hall or email to jhurtado@centerco.gov 

 The deadline is until positions are filled 
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